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1st October 2021

      STAIRWELL PROJECT
Year 5 and 6 will be attending The Institute in Cambois on Thursday 7th October 2021 from 1:30pm – 3:00pm to work with an artist and musician to create a performance. The children will get a bit messy creating the art! The children will also be filmed so if any parent has any objection to their child being filmed or photographed would you please contact the school to let us know. There will be no swimming on this day. 
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                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS
If parents are having trouble booking after school clubs on parent pay would you please contact the office so that we can help with this. Thank you. 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents are reminded that children should not bring bottles of juice or toys from home into school with them. These can create a distraction and we cannot be held responsible if any of the children’s toys go missing or are damaged.  Thank you.


  

                                                                                         


INTO FILM FESTIVAL – CINEMA TRIP
We will be taking all children from Reception to Year 6 to The Vue Cinema in Cramlington to see Spirit Untamed on the 18th November 2021. We will be the only school in attendance for this Movie. 
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FREE SCHOOL MEALS
We kindly ask parents that if they believe their child is entitled to a free school meal would you please apply online at Northumberland County Council’s website. Applying for free school meals online can also assist the school with additional funding. If you have any questions relating to this would you please contact the office on 01670 825218. We thank you for your assistance with this. 
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DATES TO REMEMBER

· Stairwell Project – 7th October 2021 

· 22nd October – Green Trip – Key Stage 2 – Swimming at Waves Leisure Pool.

· 18th November – Cinema Trip Reception to Year 6.
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